

## October Newsletter

2019





# PUMPKIN PATCH VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

October 5-31

Mon-Fri 10:00AM-7:00pm Saturdays 10:00am-6:00pm Sundays 12:00pm-6:00pm

On Saturday, October 5th, the lawn on Granby Street will turn into a huge Pumpkin Patch! We need volunteers to meet at the Granby Street parking lot at 9am to unload pumpkins. Please wear old clothes and work gloves if possible. We could also use a couple of wheelbarrows to help

with the unloading process. Coffee, juice, and donuts will be served. All proceeds from the Patch will go toward resources for our school. Please tell your family and friends to visit our Patch to purchase their pumpkins this fall season and support Talbot Park Preschool.

We also need your help filling volunteer shifts during the month of October. Signup sheets are posted on the bulletin board in the hallway. Each shift will be responsible for collecting money, keeping the patch

clean and neat, and throwing any rotten pumpkins in the dumpster.

The volunteer shifts are as follows:



M-F:	3-5pm	5-7pm
Sat.:	10-12noon 2-4pm	12-2pm 4-6pm
Sun.:	12-2pm 4-6pm	2-4pm

### PRESCHOOL RECOGNITION SUNDAY

What a great day we had on Preschool Recognition Sunday! It was awesome to see so many Talbot Park Preschool families at church. The children did an amazing job singing in the service. Thank you for taking part in this special day.

#### LIFETOUCH PORTRAITS

Your child's photographs have arrived! You have two weeks from when you receive them to decide if you would like to purchase them. If you do not wish to purchase the pictures, simply return them to your child's teacher. If you wish to purchase them, you may do so in one of two ways:

1. Credit Card payment online to Lifetouch (turn in purchase code to your child's teacher).

2. Check made payable to Lifetouch.

NO Cash is accepted for picture purchase.

Reminder: No
Daycare or Preschool
Monday, October 14
for the Columbus Day
Holiday.







# SATURDAY EVENTS IN OCTOBER FALL FESTIVAL AND CHILI Please mark your COOKOFF

Please mark your calendar for these special upcoming events:

Saturday, Oct. 5
Pumpkin Delivery/Fall
Fund Raiser Kickoff

Saturday, Oct. 12
10am-12noon
Petting Zoo and Bounce
House at the Patch

Saturday, Oct, 26 11am-1pm Fall Festival and Chili Cookoff



Please join us Saturday,
October 26 for our Annual Fall
Festival and Chili Cook-Off.
There will be games, crafts,
hayrides, and of course the chili
cook-off! Prizes will be awarded
to the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place
chili entries. Entry forms are
available outside of the
classrooms. Hotdogs, chips,
and drinks will be available for a
small donation. We welcome
you to wear your costumes. We
are looking forward to a fun fall
season at TPBCP.

### **KEEP IN TOUCH**

ON THE WEB
www.talbotparkpreschool.org
www.talbotparkbaptistchurch.org
LIKE US ON FACEBOOK
@talbotparkpreschool
@talbotparkbaptistchurch
"REMIND" APP
Sign up for text alerts by texting
@talbotpa to 81010